Wolterton Class Newsletter - Autumn Term

great things.

Welcome to the first newsletter from Holt
Primary’s Y4 class, Wolterton.

Welcome back to school to all the children,
parents and carers of our Y4 children. It’s been
a great start to the term and | am expecting

If you haven’t already done so please download
the classdojo app to your phone. I'll be using
that for your child’s merit points and for
two-way communications with parents. If you
have any difficulty with that please email me or
see me at the school gate.

This terms’ topics are rocks, Spain, Picasso and The Stone
Age.

Please read with your child or talk to them about their
books at least three times a week. Help them record these
sessions in their planner, and sign it over the weekend.
Please send the planner into school every day.

Homework for times tables and spelling is set on Fridays,
to be returned on Wednesdays. Occasional other
homework will follow the same pattern.

Please practise times tables at least three times a week: Y4
need instant recall of all times tables when they do their
government-set test in June.

| always welcome questions by classdojo or email. If you
can’t catch me at the school gate at 0845 every morning,

do use ssutcliffe9nr9@nsix.org.uk

PE lessons will be on Tuesdays and Fridays, although this
may change at half term. Please make sure that your
child’s PE kit is in school on these days. If your child can’t
remove their own earstuds, please remove them before
school on those days. Fridays’ PE lessons will be with
James, a sports coach who has started with us this term.
We have competitions in cross-country, girls’ football and
a multiskills festival coming up this term.

Dates

WB 16.10 P/T
meetings

20.10 End of T1a
30.11 Start of T1b
1-3.11 Horstead
Residential

9.11 Trip to Cromer
cinema

10.11 L1 bikeability
24.11 Visit by Memma
the Cavewoman
19-20.12 Junior
Nativity performances
20.12 End of T1b
4.1.24 Start of T2a

Thank you! Mr
Sutcliffe and Mrs
Turner




